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July 22, 2015 

Jeffrey K. Larsen, Vice President Regulation 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 

Re: Docket No. 15-035-50, In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s Demand-Side 
Management 2014 Annual Energy Efficiency and Peak Load Reduction Report 

Dear Mr. Larsen: 

On April 30, 2015, PacifiCorp, dba Rocky Mountain Power in Utah, filed its Demand-Side 
Management 2014 Energy Efficiency and Peak Load Reduction Report (“2014 DSM Report”). PacifiCorp 
filed the 2014 DSM Report to comply with the Commission’s Order in Docket No. 09-035-27 requiring 
PacifiCorp to file an annual DSM report by March 31st showing results for the prior year. In Docket No. 12-
035-116, the Commission approved permanently moving the required filing date to May 1st.  

The Commission received comments on the 2014 DSM Report from the Division of Public Utilities 
(“Division”) on June 1, 2015 and from the Office of Consumer Services (“Office”) on June 2, 2015. The 
Division observes the 2014 DSM Report shows the DSM portfolio passes all of the cost-effectiveness tests 
and recommends the Commission acknowledge the 2014 DSM Report as complying with Commission 
reporting requirements. The Office states it reviewed the 2014 DSM Report and noted supporting exhibits 
were not provided. However, the Office did not identify any reporting deficiencies in the 2014 DSM Report 
and recommends the Commission acknowledge it as satisfying current reporting requirements. 

Based on the Commission’s review and the recommendations of the Division and the Office, the 
Commission acknowledges the 2014 DSM Report complies with relevant Commission orders and 
reporting requirements. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#267605


